
EAST HERTS COUNCIL

NON KEY DECISION TAKEN BY EXECUTIVE MEMBER

Record of decision made by the Executive Member 
pursuant to Regulation 13 of the Local Authorities 
(Executive Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to 

Information) (England) Regulations 2012

Reference Number: 18/19

Date of decision: 14 August 2018

Exempt information 
(Yes/No):

No

Subject: London Luton Airport – “Future 
LuToN, Making Best Use of our 
Runway” Potential Expansion 
Consultation, July 2018

Authorised by Executive 
Member:

Councillor Gary Jones – Executive 
Member for Economic Development

Contact Officer: Kevin Steptoe – Head of Planning 
and Building Control

Decision: That, London Luton Airport Ltd be 
informed that, in respect of its 
consultation on the potential 
expansion of Luton Airport, July 
2018, East Herts Council:

(A) Recognises the Government’s 
policy stance in relation to 
making best use of existing 
runways at airports in the 
South East, including Luton 
Airport;



(B) Supports, in principle, the 
general economic benefits that 
expansion of the airport would 
bring to both East Herts 
residents and the wider Luton, 
Bedfordshire and 
Hertfordshire areas;

(C) Considers that LLAL should 
explore measures to improve 
East-West connections to both 
serve the airport and support 
the wider Oxford-Cambridge 
corridor;

(D) Notwithstanding (C), reserves 
its position in respect of 
surface access matters until 
such time as evidence 
becomes available to allow for 
full consideration of such 
issues in due course;

(E) Reserves its position in respect 
of environmental impact until 
such time as evidence 
becomes available to allow for 
full consideration of such 
issues in due course.

Reason for Decision: To respond to the London Luton 
Airport’s Ltd’s consultation on the 
potential expansion of the airport.

Details (if any) of 
alternative options 
considered and rejected: 

N/A

Any declarations of 
conflict of interest 
and/or dispensations 

N/A



granted:

Linked to Corporate 
Priority:

Priority 1 – Improve the health and 
wellbeing of our communities

Priority 2 – Enhance the quality of 
people’s lives

Priority 3 – Enable a flourishing local 
economy

Finance Officer 
consulted:

N/A

Legal Officer consulted: N/A

Other Officers consulted: Liz Watts, Claire Sime, Jonathan 
Geall, Claire Spendley, Stephen 
Lloyd-Jones, Jenny Pierce.


